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Diachronic Dialogues Ahuvia Kahane 2005 Diachronic Dialogues considers central
aspects of Homer's poetry, such as truth, knowledge, gender, virtue and the
heroic code, authorship, memory and song, diction and formula. This book makes
the case for performative, rather than essential values in the Illiad and the
Odyssey.
What's the Use of Truth? Professor of Comparative Literature Richard Rorty 2007
American pragmatist Rorty and the French analytic philosopher Engel present
their radically different perspectives on truth and its correspondence to
reality. "What's the Use of Truth?" is a rare opportunity to experience each
side of this impassioned debate clearly and concisely.
Cultures of Memory in South Asia D. Venkat Rao 2014-05-02 Culture of Memory in
South Asia reconfigures European representations of India as a paradigmatic
extension of a classical reading, which posits the relation between text and
context in a determined way. It explores the South Asian cultural response to
European “textual” inheritances. The main argument of this work is that the
reflective and generative nodes of Indian cultural formations are located in
the configurations of memory, the body and idiom (verbal and visual), where the
body or the body complex becomes the performative effect and medium of
articulated memories. This work advances its arguments by engaging with
mnemocultures-cultures of memory that survive and proliferate in speech and
gesture. Drawing on Sanskrit and Telugu reflective sources, this work
emphasizes the need to engage with cultural memory and the compositional modes
of Indian reflective traditions. This important and original work focuses on
the ruptured and stigmatised resources of heterogeneous Indian traditions and
calls for critical humanities that move beyond the colonially configured
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received traditions. Cultures of Memory suggests the possibilities of
transcultural critical humanities research and teaching initiatives from the
Indian context in today’s academy.
India, Europe and the Question of Cultural Difference D. Venkat Rao 2021-07-29
This volume critically engages with the question of cultural difference and the
idea of living with diversity in the context of India and Europe. It looks at
certain essential European categories of learning such as art, nature, the
human, literature, relation, philosophy, and the humanities and analyses texts
from Sanskrit language (through Telugu resources) to argue that categories like
prakriti, loka, jati, dharma, karma, sahitya, kala,etc. cannot be conflated
with conceptual formations such as nature, world, caste, religion, (sanctioned)
action, literature and art respectively. The book questions and unravels the
efficacy of European concepts, theories and interpretive frames in
understanding Indian reflective traditions and cultural forms. It also lays the
groundwork for reorienting teaching and research in universities in the
humanities on the basis of key cultural differences. By focusing on major
themes in the humanities discourse and their limitations, the work engages with
the writings of Heidegger, Derrida and Agamben, among others, from radically
new vantage points of Sanskrit-Indian reflective traditions, and challenges
prevailing ideas about Indian art, literature and culture. Part of the Critical
Humanities Across Cultures series, this book will be an essential read for
scholars and researchers of Indian languages and literature, comparative
literature, art and aesthetics, postcolonial studies, cultural and heritage
studies, philosophy, political philosophy, comparative philosophy, Sanskrit
studies, India studies, South Asian studies, Global South studies, and for
those working on education in the humanities/human sciences.
The Masters of Truth in Archaic Greece Marcel Detienne 1996 foreword by Pierre
Vidal-Naquet The acclaimed French classicist Marcel Detienne'sfirst book traces
the odyssey of "truth," aletheia, from mytho-religious concept to
philosophicalthought in archaic Greece. Detienne begins by examining how truth
in Greek literature first emergesas an enigma. He then looks at the movement
from a religious to a secular thinking about truth inthe speech of the sophists
and orators. His study culminates with an original interpretation ofParmenides'
poem on Being.
Just Do It?! Dagmar Heller 2018-04-01 Warum feiern die verschiedenen
christlichen Kirchen das Abendmahl immer noch getrennt? In der
Auseinandersetzung um diese Grundfrage des ökumenischen Dialogs spielen immer
wieder zwei Begriffe eine wichtige Rolle: (gegenseitige) Anerkennung und
Rezeption (Aufnahme/Annahme). Es geht letztlich um die Anerkennung der jeweils
anderen Kirchen als Ausdruck oder Form der einen Kirche Jesu Christi. Diese ist
aber nur möglich, wenn alle beteiligten Seiten sich in einem Rezeptionsprozess
die gemeinsam formulierten Einsichten zu eigen machen. Der Band dokumentiert
die Vorträge der 19. Wissenschaftlichen Konsultation der Societas Oecumenica
(Europäische Gesellschaft für ökumenische Forschung), die sich aus
verschiedenen Perspektiven und mit verschiedenen Ansätzen mit diesen beiden
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Begriffen und ihrer Bedeutung bzw. ihrem Potenzial für die ökumenische Bewegung
befassen. Why do the different Christian churches still celebrate the Lord's
Supper separately? The discussion about this fundamental issue of ecumenical
dialogue keeps coming back to two concepts that play an important role:
(mutual) recognition and reception. In the end, it is about recognition of the
other churches as an expression or form of the one church of Jesus Christ. This
is only possible, however, if all the parties involved accept, within a process
of reception, the insights they have formulated together. This volume documents
the papers given at the 19th academic consultation of Societas Oecumenica
(European Society for Ecumenical Research), and which deal with these two
concepts from different perspectives and approaches and their importance or
potential for the ecumenical movement.
Aristotle on the Nature of Truth Christopher P. Long 2010-11-22 This book
reconsiders the traditional correspondence theory of truth, which takes truth
to be a matter of correctly representing objects. Drawing Heideggerian
phenomenology into dialogue with American pragmatic naturalism, Christopher P.
Long undertakes a rigorous reading of Aristotle that articulates the meaning of
truth as a co-operative activity between human beings and the natural world
that is rooted in our endeavours to do justice to the nature of things. By
following a path of Aristotle's thinking that leads from our rudimentary
encounters with things in perceiving through human communication to thinking,
this book traces an itinerary that uncovers the nature of truth as ecological
justice, and it finds the nature of justice in our attempts to articulate the
truth of things.
Semantics and Truth Jan Woleński 2020-01-01 The book provides a historical
(with an outline of the history of the concept of truth from antiquity to our
time) and systematic exposition of the semantic theory of truth formulated by
Alfred Tarski in the 1930s. This theory became famous very soon and inspired
logicians and philosophers. It has two different, but interconnected aspects:
formal-logical and philosophical. The book deals with both, but it is intended
mostly as a philosophical monograph. It explains Tarski’s motivation and
presents discussions about his ideas (pro and contra) as well as points out
various applications of the semantic theory of truth to philosophical problems
(truth-criteria, realism and anti-realism, future contingents or the concept of
correspondence between language and reality).
Performative Reflections of Indian Traditions D. Venkat Rao 2021-09-30 This
book focuses on the cohering elements across various texts and traditions of
India. It engages with several significant works from the Sanskrit tradition
and emphasizes the need to move beyond colonial and postcolonial engagements
with the enduring cultural pasts of India. The chapters are grouped in three
main parts: accented rhythms, dispersed mnemoscapes and inventive iterations.
It addresses questions such as: what enabled cultural communication across very
divergent geographical, temporal, locational contexts and among different
cultural formations of India over millennia? What is this shareable impulse
that pulsates across the domains of dance, sculpture, painting, poetry, dharma,
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music, medicine, the lore of rivers and the epics? It explains how modern
Indian languages and especially their creative and reflective nodes are
unthinkable without the intricately woven textures of these interfaces and
their responsive receptions. This book is of interest to philosophers,
humanities students, researchers and professors as well as people interested in
exploring alternatives to European traditions of thought without an alibi.
Lectures on the Will to Know M. Foucault 2013-04-09 In the first of his annual
series of lectures at the Collège de France, Foucault develops a vigorous
Nietzschean history of the will to know through an analysis of changing
procedures of truth, legal forms, and class struggles in ancient Greece.
Truth in Motion Martin Holbraad 2012-05-04 Embarking on an ethnographic journey
to the inner barrios of Havana among practitioners of Ifá, a prestigious AfroCuban tradition of divination, Truth in Motion reevaluates Western ideas about
truth in light of the practices and ideas of a wildly different, and highly
respected, model. Acutely focusing on Ifá, Martin Holbraad takes the reader
inside consultations, initiations, and lively public debates to show how Ifá
practitioners see truth as something to be not so much represented, as
transformed. Bringing his findings to bear on the discipline of anthropology
itself, he recasts the very idea of truth as a matter not only of
epistemological divergence but also of ontological difference—the question of
truth, he argues, is not simply about how things may appear differently to
people, but also about the different ways of imagining what those things are.
By delving so deeply into Ifá practices, Truth in Motion offers cogent new ways
of thinking about otherness and how anthropology can navigate it.
Philosophy and Salvation in Greek Religion Vishwa Adluri 2013-04-30 Ever since
Vlastos’ “Theology and Philosophy in Early Greek Thought,” scholars have known
that a consideration of ancient philosophy without attention to its
theological, cosmological and soteriological dimensions remains onesided. Yet,
philosophers continue to discuss thinkers such as Parmenides and Plato without
knowledge of their debt to the archaic religious traditions. Perhaps our own
religious prejudices allow us to see only a “polis religion” in Greek religion,
while our modern philosophical openness and emphasis on reason induce us to
rehabilitate ancient philosophy by what we consider the highest standard of
knowledge: proper argumentation. Yet, it is possible to see ancient philosophy
as operating according to a different system of meaning, a different “logic.”
Such a different sense of logic operates in myth and other narratives, where
the argument is neither completely illogical nor rational in the positivist
sense. The articles in this volume undertake a critical engagement with this
unspoken legacy of Greek religion. The aim of the volume as a whole is to show
how, beyond the formalities and fallacies of arguments, something more profound
is at stake in ancient philosophy: the salvation of the philosopher-initiate.
The Greeks and Us Marcel Detienne 2007-09-17 The human race is all too predisposed to think in terms of us and them. Europeans have always laid claim to
the Ancient Greeks they are our Greeks, our ancestors but their legacy reaches
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further than we could ever imagine. Their influence stretches from the Japanese
to the Cossacks, from Ancient Rome to Indonesia. In this path-breaking new
volume, the great French historian Marcel Detienne focuses on Eurocentric
approaches which have trumpeted the Greeks and their democratic practices as
our ancestors and the superiority of the Western tradition to which they gave
rise. He argues that such approaches can be seen as narrow-minded and often
covertly nationalistic. Detienne advocates what he calls comparative
anthropology which sets out to illuminate the comparisons and contrasts between
the beliefs, practices and institutions of different ancient and modern
societies. Detienne aims to put the Greeks in perspective among other
civilisations and also to look afresh at questions of political structure,
literacy, nationhood, intellect and mythology. The work of Marcel Detienne has
made an enormous impact on our thinking about the Greeks in areas such as
rationality, literacy and mythology, and in this new volume he challenges once
again our conception of the Greeks and their impact on the modern world.
Mythography William G. Doty 2000-03-21 This new edition of William Doty's
critically acclaimed study provides a comprehensive guidebook to the many
schools of interpretation in this burgeoning field. William Doty's popular text
has been hailed as the most comprehensive work of its kind. Extensively
rewritten and completely restructured, the new edition provides further depth
and perspective and is even more accessible to students of myth. It includes
expanded coverage of postmodern and poststructuralist perspectives, the Gernet
Center, mythic iconography, neo-Jungian approaches, and cultural studies, and
it summarizes what is new in the study of Greek myth, iconography, French
classical scholarship, and ritual studies. It also features a comprehensive
index of names and topics, a glossary, an up-to-date annotated bibliography,
and a guide to myth on the Internet. Presenting all major myth theorists from
antiquity to the present, Mythography is an encyclopedic work that offers a
cross-disciplinary approach to the study of myth. By reflecting the dramatic
increase in interest in myth among both scholars and general readers since
publication of the first edition, it remains a key study of modern approaches
to myth and an essential guide to the wealth of mythographic research available
today. William G. Doty is Professor of Humanities and Religious Studies at The
University of Alabama and editor of Mythosphere: A Journal for Image, Myth, and
Symbol.
The Dynamics of Masters Literature Wiebke Denecke 2020-10-26 The importance of
the rich corpus of “Masters Literature” that developed in early China since the
fifth century BCE has long been recognized. But just what are these texts?
Scholars have often approached them as philosophy, but these writings have also
been studied as literature, history, and anthropological, religious, and
paleographic records. How should we translate these texts for our times? This
book explores these questions through close readings of seven examples of
Masters Literature and asks what proponents of a “Chinese philosophy” gained by
creating a Chinese equivalent of philosophy and what we might gain by
approaching these texts through other disciplines, questions, and concerns.
What happens when we remove the accrued disciplinary and conceptual baggage
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from the Masters Texts? What neglected problems, concepts, and strategies come
to light? And can those concepts and strategies help us see the history of
philosophy in a different light and engender new approaches to philosophical
and intellectual inquiry? By historicizing the notion of Chinese philosophy, we
can, the author contends, answer not only the question of whether there is a
Chinese philosophy but also the more interesting question of the future of
philosophical thought around the world.
Splendide Mendax Edmund P. Cueva 2016-05-05 Scholars for centuries have
regarded fakes and forgeries chiefly as an opportunity for exposing and
denouncing deceit, rather than appreciating the creative activity necessary for
such textual imposture. But should we not be more curious about what is
spurious? Many of these long-neglected texts merit serious reappraisal, when
considered as artifacts with a value beyond mere authenticity. We do not have
to be fooled by a forgery to find it fascinating, when even the intention to
deceive can remind us how easy it is to form beliefs about texts. The greater
difficulty is that once beliefs have been formed by one text, it is impossible
to approach the next without preconceptions potentially disastrous for
scholarship. The exposure of fraud and the pursuit of truth may still be valid
scholarly goals, but they implicitly demand that we confront the status of any
text as a focal point for matters of belief and conviction. Many new and
fruitful avenues of investigation open up when scholars consider forgery as a
creative act rather than a crime. We invited authors to contribute work without
imposing any restrictions beyond a willingness to consider new approaches to
the subject of ancient fakes and forgeries. The result is this volume, in which
our aim is to display some of the many possibilities available to scholarship
when the forger is regarded as "splendide mendax" - splendidly untruthful.
Colors of Veracity Vera Schwarcz 2014-09-03 In Colors of Veracity, Vera
Schwarcz condenses four decades of teaching and scholarship about China to
raise fundamental questions about the nature of truth and history. In clear and
vivid prose, she addresses contemporary moral dilemmas with a highly personal
sense of ethics and aesthetics. Drawing on classical sources in Hebrew and
Chinese (as well as several Greek and Japanese texts), Schwarcz brings deep and
varied cultural references to bear on the question of truth and falsehood in
human consciousness. An attentiveness to connotations and nuance is apparent
throughout her work, which redefines both the Jewish understanding of emet (a
notion of truth that encompasses authenticity) and the Chinese commitment to
zhen (a vision of the real that comprises the innermost sincerity of the
seeker’s heart-mind). Works of art, from contemporary calligraphy and
installations to fake Chinese characters and a Jewish menorah from Roman times,
shed light light on the historian’s task of giving voice to the dread-filled
past. Following in the footsteps of literary scholar Geoffrey Hartman, Schwarcz
expands on the “Philomela Project, which calls on historians to find new ways
of conveying truth, especially when political authorities are bent on enforcing
amnesia of past traumatic events. Truth matters, even if it cannot be mapped in
its totality. Veracity is shown again and again to be neither black nor white.
Schwarcz’ accomplishment is a subtle depiction of “fractured luminosity,” which
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inspires and sustains the moral conviction of those who pursue truth against
all odds.
Between Ecstasy and Truth Stephen Halliwell 2012-03-01 As well as producing one
of the finest of all poetic traditions, ancient Greek culture produced a major
tradition of poetic theory and criticism. Halliwell's volume offers a series of
detailed and challenging interpretations of some of the defining authors and
texts in the history of ancient Greek poetics: the Homeric epics, Aristophanes'
Frogs, Plato's Republic, Aristotle's Poetics, Gorgias's Helen, Isocrates'
treatises, Philodemus' On Poems, and Longinus' On the Sublime. The volume's
fundamental concern is with how the Greeks conceptualized the experience of
poetry and debated the values of that experience. The book's organizing theme
is a recurrent Greek dialectic between ideas of poetry as, on the one hand, a
powerfully enthralling experience in its own right (a kind of 'ecstasy') and,
on the other, a medium for the expression of truths which can exercise lasting
influence on its audiences' views of the world. Citing a wide range of modern
scholarship, and making frequent connections with later periods of literary
theory and aesthetics, Halliwell questions many orthodoxies and received
opinions about the texts analysed. The resulting perspective casts new light on
ways in which the Greeks attempted to make sense of the psychology of poetic
experience - including the roles of emotion, ethics, imagination, and knowledge
- in the life of their culture.
Lacanian Coordinates Bogdan Wolf 2018-03-29 Psychoanalysis is an experience of
truths and lies in language. It is also a discourse, and a praxis. Lacanian
Coordinates takes the reader from the beginning of Lacan's teaching, from the
logic of the signifier and the Lacanian subject, to the drive and object a, qua
object a, the paradoxes of guilt, and finally to the desire of the Other, love,
and femininity - the themes which are explored and developed in the forthcoming
second volume of Lacanian Coordinates. This book explores the points of
Lacanian orientation that lead us to the particularity of the subject, and
considers whether we find them not solely in the discourse of the universal, to
which religion, science and philosophy testify, but also in the analytic
experience itself. Psychoanalysis creates conditions for an encounter with an
analyst and with words forgotten, neglected, underestimated, yet also bursting
with meaning and surprises. Each chapter contributes to this subjective
realisation, taking as reference the clinic, the voice of an analysand, and
everyday discourse.
Greek Praise Poetry and the Rhetoric of Divinity Felix J. Meister 2019-11-14
The polar dichotomy between man and god, and the insurmountable gulf between
them, are considered a fundamental principle of archaic and classical Greek
religion. Greek Praise Poetry and the Rhetoric of Divinity argues that poetry
produced between the eighth and the fifth centuries BC does not present such a
uniform view of the world, demonstrating instead that particular genres of
poetry may assess the distance between humans and gods differently. Discussion
focuses on genres where the boundaries appear to be more flexible, with wedding
songs, victory odes, and selected passages from tragedy and comedy taken as
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case studies that illustrate that some human individuals may, in certain
situations, be presented as enjoying a state of happiness, a degree of beauty,
or an amount of power comparable to that of the gods. A central question
throughout is whether these presentations stem from an individual poet's
creative ingenuity or from the conventional ideological repertoire of the
respective genre, and how this difference might shape the comparison of a human
with the gods. Another important question concerns the ritual contexts in which
some of these songs would have been performed, expanding the scope of the
analysis beyond merely a literary device to encompass a fundamental aspect of
archaic and classical Greek culture.
The Writing of Orpheus Marcel Detienne 2002-12-30 Winner of the Translation
Prize for non-fiction from the French-American Foundation. Son of a mortal king
and an immortal Muse, Orpheus possessed a gift for music unmatched among
humans; with his lyre he could turn the course of rivers, drown the fatal song
of the Sirens, and charm the denizens of the underworld. The allure of his
music speaks through the myths and stories of the Greeks and Romans, who tell
of his mysterious compositions, with lyrics that only the initiated could
understand after undergoing secret rites. Where readers of subsequent centuries
have been content to understand these mysteries as the stuff of obfuscation or
mere folderol, Marcel Detienne finds in the writing of Orpheus a key to the
thinking of the ancient Greeks. A profound understanding of ancient Greek myth
in its cultural contexts allows Detienne to recover a cultural system from
fragments and ephemera—to reproduce, with sensitivity to variation and nuance,
the full richness of the mythological repertoire flowing from the writing of
Orpheus. His investigation moves from the Orphic writings to broader mysteries:
how Greek gods became myths, how myths informed later religious thinking, and
how myths have come into play in polemics between competing religions. An
eloquent answer to some of the most vexing questions about the myth of Orpheus
and its far-reaching ramifications through time and culture, Detienne's work
ultimately offers a major rethinking of Greek mythology.
Myth, Truth, and Narrative in Herodotus , Emily Baragwanath 2012-09-06 This
volume brings together 13 original articles which review, re-establish, and
rehabilitate the origins, forms, and functions of the mythological elements
that are found in the narratives of Herodotus' Histories.
The House of My Sojourn Jane S. Sutton 2010-11-30 Evaluates the history of
women's equality as an architectural metaphor, arguing that women have been
denied genuine authority by rhetorical practices that claim progressive goals
while conversely supporting discrimination, in a report that cites the
achievements of such figures as Frances Wright, Lucy Stone and Susan B.
Anthony.
Historical Truth, Historical Criticism, and Ideology Helwig Schmidt-Glintzer
2004-12-01 The first comprehensive work on the political and cognitive
dimensions of Chinese historical consciousness set against its Western
counterpart.
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Hearing, Sound, and the Auditory in Ancient Greece Jill Gordon 2022-09-06
Hearing, Sound, and the Auditory in Ancient Greece represents the first the
first wide-ranging philosophical study of the role of sound and hearing in the
ancient Greek world. Because our modern western culture is a particularly
visual one, we can overlook the significance of the auditory which was so
central to the Greeks. The fifteen chapters of this edited volume explore
"hearing" as being philosophically significant across numerous texts and
figures in ancient Greek philosophy. Through close analysis of the philosophy
of such figures as Homer, Heraclitus, Pythagoreans, Sophocles, Empedocles,
Socrates, Plato, Aristotle, Hearing, Sound, and Auditory in Ancient Greece
presents new and unique research from philosophers and classicists that aims to
redirect us to the ways in which sound, hearing, listening, voice, and even
silence shaped and reflected the worldview of ancient Greece.
A Companion to Greek Literature Martin Hose 2020-02-11 A Companion to Greek
Literature presents a comprehensive introduction to the wide range of texts and
literary forms produced in the Greek language over the course of a millennium
beginning from the 6th century BCE up to the early years of the Byzantine
Empire. Features contributions from a wide range of established experts and
emerging scholars of Greek literature Offers comprehensive coverage of the many
genres and literary forms produced by the ancient Greeks—including epic and
lyric poetry, oratory, historiography, biography, philosophy, the novel, and
technical literature Includes readings that address the production and
transmission of ancient Greek texts, historic reception, individual authors,
and much more Explores the subject of ancient Greek literature in innovative
ways
Lawmaking and Adjudication in Archaic Greece Zinon Papakonstantinou 2015-12-20
"Lawmaking and Adjudication in Archaic Greece" re-evaluates central aspects of
the genesis and application of laws in the communities of archaic Greece,
including the structure and function of legislative bodies, the composition of
the courts, the administration of justice and the use and abuse of legal norms
and procedures by litigants in the courts and everyday settings. Combining a
detailed analysis of epigraphical and literary evidence and the application of
a model of interpretation borrowed from cultural analyses of law, this book
argues that far from being monolithic creations of archaic polities that
unilaterally informed social life, archaic legal systems can be more
appropriately viewed as ideologically polyvalent and socially complex.It
includes legal norms and the administration of justice articulated associations
with divine and secular authority but also incorporated, mainly in their
reception and application by average citizens, discourses of utility and
resistance that actively contributed in the composition of social relations.
Foucault’s Seminars on Antiquity Paul Allen Miller 2021-10-07 In 1980, Michel
Foucault's work makes two decisive turns. On the one hand, as announced at the
start of his course at the Collège de France for that year, Le Gouvernement des
vivants, his topic will be the modalities through which power constitutes
itself in relation to truth. On the other, the texts on which he will
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concentrate will no longer be those of the early modern period. Rather, he
begins with one by Dio Cassius on the emperor Septimius Severus and then
proceeds to spend the next two sessions offering a reading of Oedipus Tyrannus.
He will concentrate on works from antiquity for the rest of his life. This book
will offer the first detailed account of these lectures, examining both the
development of their philosophical argument and the ancient texts on which that
argument is based. This is the period during which Foucault also began work on
Volumes 2 and 3 of the History of Sexuality. Yet, while there are clear
overlaps between the work he was presenting in his course and the last books he
published before his death, nonetheless the seminars are anything but rough
drafts for the published work. Instead they offer a sustained encounter with
the texts of the classical and early Christian era while seeking to trace a
genealogy of the western subject as a speaker of truth.
Caves and the Ancient Greek Mind Yulia Ustinova 2009-02-12 A study of the way
in which poets, priests, and sages sought for wisdom in ancient Greece by
descending into caves or underground chambers. Yulia Ustinova offers a novel
approach by juxtaposing ancient testimonies with the results of modern
neuropsychological research.
Truth and Wonder Robert Eaglestone 2021-11-23 Truth and Wonder is an accessible
introduction to Plato and Aristotle, showing their crucial influence for
literary and cultural studies, modern languages and related disciplines. It
focusses on both what Plato and Aristotle say about literature and how they say
it, and so demonstrates the ways their philosophies still shape our reading,
thinking and living. In the clear and engaging style for which he has become
known, Robert Eaglestone uses Plato and Aristotle’s literary qualities to
explain their thought. He presents Plato’s ideas through the metaphors, stories
and style of his dialogues, and Aristotle’s ideas through the significance of
narrative. Truth and Wonder draws on a wide range of thinkers including Hannah
Arendt, Martin Heidegger, Jacques Derrida and Martha Nussbaum, and a number of
canonical writers including Phillip Sidney, Percy Shelley, Ngũgĩ wa Thiong’o
and Iris Murdoch with examples that will be familiar to students. The ideas of
Plato and Aristotle underlie much of Western culture, continue to inspire
contemporary literary and philosophical work and shape the case for the central
importance of the humanities today. Truth and Wonder is essential reading for
students and researchers in the study of literature, theory and criticism as
well as for those wishing to understand the foundations of the field. It will
also be of interest to those studying philosophy, classics and political
theory. Its accessible style and approach also mean it’s a perfect starting
point for any literary-minded person who wants to know more about these two
foundational thinkers.
Exiling the Poets Ramona A. Naddaff 2002 The question of why Plato censored
poetry in his Republic has bedeviled scholars for centuries. In Exiling the
Poets, Ramona A. Naddaff offers a strikingly original interpretation of this
ancient quarrel between poetry and philosophy. Underscoring not only the
repressive but also the productive dimension of literary censorship, Naddaff
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brings to light Plato's fundamental ambivalence about the value of poetic
discourse in philosophical investigation. Censorship, Nadaff argues, is not
merely a mechanism of silencing but also provokes new ways of speaking about
controversial and crucial cultural and artistic events. It functions
philosophically in the Republic to subvert Plato's most crucial arguments about
politics, epistemology, metaphysics, and ethics. Naddaff develops this stunning
argument through an extraordinary reading of Plato's work. In books 2 and 3,
the first censorship of poetry, she finds that Plato constitutes the poet as a
rival with whom the philosopher must vie agonistically. In other words,
philosophy does not replace poetry, as most commentators have suggested;
rather, the philosopher becomes a worthy and ultimately victorious poetic
competitor. In book 10's second censorship, Plato exiles the poets as a mode of
self-subversion, rethinking and revising his theory of mimesis, of the
immortality of the soul, and, most important, the first censorship of poetry.
Finally, in a subtle and sophisticated analysis of the myth of Er, Naddaff
explains how Plato himself censors his own censorships of poetry, thus
producing the unexpected result of a poetically animated and open-ended
dialectical philosophy.
Essays in Honor of Hubert L. Dreyfus: Heidegger, authenticity, and modernity
Mark A. Wrathall 2000 These essays focus on the dialogue with the continental
philosophical tradition, in particular the work of Heidegger, that has played a
foundational role in Dreyfus's thinking.
Space and Time in Ancient Greek Narrative Alex C. Purves 2010-03-22 In this
wide-ranging survey of ancient Greek narrative from archaic epic to classical
prose, Alex Purves shows how stories unfold in space as well as in time. She
traces a shift in authorial perspective, from a godlike overview to the more
focused outlook of human beings caught up in a developing plot, inspired by
advances in cartography, travel, and geometry. Her analysis of the temporal and
spatial dimensions of ancient narrative leads to new interpretations of
important texts by Homer, Herodotus, and Xenophon, among others, showing
previously unnoticed connections between epic and prose. Drawing on the methods
of classical philology, narrative theory, and cultural geography, Purves
recovers a poetics of spatial representation that lies at the core of the
Greeks' conception of their plots.
The Gardens of Adonis Marcel Detienne 2021-10-12 Rich with implications for the
history of sexuality, gender issues, and patterns of Hellenic literary
imagining, Marcel Detienne's landmark book recasts long-standing ideas about
the fertility myth of Adonis. The author challenges Sir James Frazer's thesis
that the vegetation god Adonis-- whose premature death was mourned by women and
whose resurrection marked a joyous occasion--represented the annual cycle of
growth and decay in agriculture. Using the analytic tools of structuralism,
Detienne shows instead that the festivals of Adonis depict a seductive but
impotent and fruitless deity--whose physical ineptitude led to his death in a
boar hunt, after which his body was found in a lettuce patch. Contrasting the
festivals of Adonis with the solemn ones dedicated to Demeter, the goddess of
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grain, he reveals the former as a parody and negation of the institution of
marriage. Detienne considers the short-lived gardens that Athenian women
planted in mockery for Adonis's festival, and explores the function of such
vegetal matter as spices, mint, myrrh, cereal, and wet plants in religious
practice and in a wide selection of myths. His inquiry exposes, among many
things, attitudes toward sexual activities ranging from "perverse" acts to
marital relations.
Odysseus in America Jonathan Shay 2010-05-11 In this ambitious follow-up to
Achilles in Vietnam, Dr. Jonathan Shay uses the Odyssey, the story of a
soldier's homecoming, to illuminate the pitfalls that trap many veterans on the
road back to civilian life. Seamlessly combining important psychological work
and brilliant literary interpretation with an impassioned plea to renovate
American military institutions, Shay deepens our understanding of both the
combat veteran's experience and one of the world's greatest classics.
The Cultures Within Ancient Greek Culture Associate Professor of Classical
Studies Carol Dougherty 2003-10-02 Sample Text
Knowledge and Truth in Plato Catherine Rowett 2018-04-13 Several myths about
Plato's work are decisively challenged by Catherine Rowett: the idea that Plato
agreed with Socrates about the need for a definition of what we know; the idea
that he set out to define justice in the Republic; the idea that knowledge is a
kind of true belief, or that Plato ever thought that it might be something like
that; the idea that " is propositional, and that the Theaetetus was Plato's
best attempt to define knowledge as a species of belief, and that it only
failed due to his incompetence. Instead Rowett argues that Plato was replacing
the failed methods of Socrates, including his attempt to find a definition or
single common factor, and that he replaced those methods with methods derived
from geometry, including methods that involve inference from shadows to their
originals (a method which Rowett calls "). As a result we should see that Plato
is presenting the knowledge that is acquired as non-propositional and pictorial
in nature, and that it is to be identified not with knowledge of facts nor of
objects, but of types qua types-types that stand to the tokens that are used in
our enquiry as original to shadow. The book includes detailed studies of the
Meno, Republic and Theaetetus, and argues that the insights that Plato brings
about the nature of conceptual knowledge, its importance in underpinning all
other activities, and about the notion of truth as it applies to conceptual
competence, are significant and should be taken seriously as a corrective to
areas in which current analytic philosophy has lost its way.
The Philosophical Stage Joshua Billings 2021-06-15 A bold new reconception of
ancient Greek drama as a mode of philosophical thinking The Philosophical Stage
offers an innovative approach to ancient Greek literature and thought that
places drama at the heart of intellectual history. Drawing on evidence from
tragedy and comedy, Joshua Billings shines new light on the development of
early Greek philosophy, arguing that drama is our best source for understanding
the intellectual culture of classical Athens. In this incisive book, Billings
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recasts classical Greek intellectual history as a conversation across
discourses and demonstrates the significance of dramatic reflections on widely
shared theoretical questions. He argues that neither "literature" nor
"philosophy" was a defined category in the fifth century BCE, and develops a
method of reading dramatic form as a structured investigation of issues at the
heart of the emerging discipline of philosophy. A breathtaking work of
intellectual history by one of today’s most original classical scholars, The
Philosophical Stage presents a novel approach to ancient drama and sets a path
for a renewed understanding of early Greek thought.
Lacan: A Genealogy Miguel de Beistegui 2021-04-08 Lacan: A Genealogy provides a
genealogical account of Lacan's work as a whole, from his early writings on
paranoid psychosis to his later work on the real and surplus enjoyment.
Beistegui argues that Lacan's work requires an in-depth genealogy to chart and
interpret the his key concept of desire. The genealogy is both a historical and
critical approach, inspired by Foucault, which consists in asking how – that
is, by what theoretical and practical transformations, by the emergence of
which discourses of truth, which institutions, and which power relations – our
current subjectivity was shaped. Desire is a crucial thread throughout because
it lies at the heart not only of liberal political economy, psychiatry and
psychopathology, and the various discourses of recognition (from philosophy to
psychology and the law) that shape our current politics of identity, but also,
and more importantly, of the manner in which we understand, experience and
indeed govern ourselves, ethically and politically. A novel reading of Lacan
that foregrounds the radicality and urgency of his concepts and the
relationship between desire, norm and the law.
Pindar and the Cult of Heroes Bruno Currie 2010-04-29 Pindar and the Cult of
Heroes combines a study of Greek culture and religion (hero cult) with a
literary-critical study of Pindar's epinician poetry. It looks at hero cult
generally, but focuses especially on heroization in the 5th century BC. There
are individual chapters on the heroization of war dead, of athletes, and on the
religious treatment of the living in the 5th century. Hero cult, Bruno Currie
argues, could be anticipated, in different ways, in a person's lifetime.
Epinician poetry too should be interpreted in the light of this cultural
context; fundamentally, this genre explores the patron's religious status. The
book features extensive studies of Pindar's Pythians 2, 3, 5, Isthmian 7, and
Nemean 7.

the-masters-of-truth-in-archaic-greece-zone-books

13/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 2, 2022 by guest

